From:

Friday, September 21, 2018 9:01 AM Cox, Cindy

Kristin Carr

<u>ö</u> Sent:

Subject:

Fwd: Retirement Notice

-- Forwarded message -----

Office of Superintendent

RECEIVED SEP 21 2018

From: Cox, Cindy < ccox@bishopschools.org>

Date: Fri, Sep 7, 2018 at 6:50 AM

Subject: Retirement Notice

To: Barry Simpson < bsimpson@bishopschools.org >, Gretchen Skrotzki < gskrotzki@bishopschools.org >

Good Morning,

day at school will be on Friday, October 13, 2018. With that being said, I will not be returning to work and instead will elect to use my sick time and It is with a bit of a heavy heart that I wanted to let you know that I am officially submitting my retirement beginning Oct. 15, 2018. My official last vacation time until that date.

many great memories and even some very sad heartaches. But all in all, I believe, a career well spent. Truly I have been blessed and honored to work two great positions at Bishop Unified. Thanks for your support and friendship through the years. So

I won't be retiring from life though. I look forward to some new opportunities as well as flexibility in that time. Again, thanks

Cindy Cox

Cindy Cox

Bishop Elementary Library Clerk

201 N. Home Street, Bishop, Ca 93514

760-872-1658, ext. 556

Cindy Cox

Susan Nelson
Bishop Elementary School
Date: September 20,2018

Dear Susan Nelson,
With this letter I wish to inform you that I will
resigning from my position as a food
service worker as of October 3, 2018. I
regret any inconvenience that this may
cause.

Sincerely,

Amy Phillips

My & Mellips

mon Sept 17 2018

position as a cateforial aide; I am giving notice that I will a longer be working as